
NOTICE 

 REGULARLY SCHEDULED BOARD MEETING 
Please take notice that due to Governor Murphy’s Executive Order No. 196, which 
lowers indoor gathering limits; the November Open Public Hearing for the 2021 
Proposed Budget changes and Proposed Sewer Use Rules and Regulations and the 
Monthly Board Meeting, scheduled on Thursday November 19, 2020 at 4:30 pm will 
now be conducted electronically. To protect the community and honor social distancing 
guidelines the public will not be permitted to physically attend the meetings, but will 
have access to the agendas on our website www.ccua.info.  These meetings are in 
compliance with the open Public Meeting Act. 
To join the CCUA meetings from your computer, tablet or smart phone: 

https://zoom.us/j/3927923824?pwd=MGJSUEN3SDZuaGxzSTlFbXRPdWhVZz09 
Meeting ID: 392 792 3824 
Password: 12345 

Telephone Users may dial in: 
        (646) 558-8656  
   Meeting ID: 392 792 3824 

Password: 12345 
Information will be updated for all other meetings, please check back for updates. 

The ongoing effects of the COVID-19 pandemic continue to dominate many aspects of 
our daily lives.  The uncertainty and misinformation surrounding a national emergency 
like this can cause fear and panic to take over.  In order to keep a sense of calm and 
normalcy it is important to know that those around us are taking the necessary steps to 
protect all of those around us.  The Cumberland County Utilities Authority Treatment 
plant and pump stations are an essential operation that must continue to operate to 
continue to the meet the needs of our community.  It is for that reason that the C.C.U.A. 
has taken certain steps in order to continue providing essential operations required at our 
treatment plant and pump stations while keeping in mind the safety of our community 
and our employees.   
The C.C.U.A. has closed all buildings and grounds except to employees of the C.C.U.A.  
All of the C.C.U.A. public meetings will all be conducted electronically until further 
notice.  Please continue to check our website www.ccua.info to get updates and to get 
the access information to the meetings. All vendors must check in through our closed 
lobby for any and all deliveries or any other needed vendor issues.  No one is permitted 

http://www.ccua.info
https://zoom.us/j/3927923824?pwd=MGJSUEN3SDZuaGxzSTlFbXRPdWhVZz09
http://www.ccua.info


into the buildings or onto the grounds unless cleared and authorized by the C.C.U.A 
administration.   
In closing, the C.C.U.A. wishes you well and hopes all to stay healthy.  Together we will 
get through this.   
Stay Safe, 
G. Steven Errickson, Executive Director, the Commissioners and Staff 


